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Admin Assistant

From: Katie Lavelle <klavelle@ccsnh.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 8:36 AM
To: Thomas Dubreuil
Cc: Dustin Starr;CCS Support
Subject: Re: RTK

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Tom,  
 
Thank you for the heads up- I have cc’d our support team so they’re aware. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Katie Lavelle 
Certified Computer Solutions 
klavelle@ccsnh.com 
603-286-1210 
 
 

On Nov 26, 2024, at 6:41 AM, Thomas Dubreuil <tdubreuil@townofdaltonnh.gov> wrote: 

  
Good morning, I'm writing to you to let you know that a RTK request has or is being sent to you 
asking you to scan all my town emails, documents. This is not to be sent until you have received 
confirmation from our town legal. This is and has become a legal matter, because this beyond 
RTK.  Thank selectman Tom  


